COPY.
ILlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th April, 1937.

»

Deayr Sirs,

i duly received your letter of the 23rd ultimo
respecting the steamer “TERNEUZEN", and having submitted
the eunse to the Commttee, I am directed to acquaint you
that, in the elrcumstances, it has been deelded to defer
action for the present, pending the receipt of further
"nPormation with regard to the sslving of the vegsel.

i am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clssslification Committee,

Wessrs. Lensen Shipping, Ld.,
9, Cemomile Street,
¥.C q30
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